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Welcome to issue 55 of the LDPB Newsletter 2017. If you have 
any articles, adverts, notices and or news that you would like to 
include in future editions please email: 
 
ldbp@northamptonshire.gov.uk 
 
thanks 
 
Simon Bisgrove 
 
Volunteer Information Assistant 
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Merry Christmas 

 

& 

 

A Happy New 

Year 

 

From the LDPB 
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 New Guide 

 

New guide to help you stay safe 
online is available from Care 
Management Team and 
Change. 
 
It is full of important information. 
 
It is available in Easy Read from 
the CMG website.  
 
 

 
  

http://cmg.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/12/Keeping-Safe-Online-Easy-Read-Guide-Email-Version.pdf?utm_source=Sign-Up.to&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=32163-240355-18th+December+Newsletter
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 Ask, Listen, Do NHS 
    
 

    
 

 

The NHS would like to hear 
from families, carers, adults, 
young people and children with 
learning disabilities. 
 
The survey can be viewed: 
Here for more information. 
 
Or here for Easy Read version. 

 
  

https://www.engage.england.nhs.uk/survey/ask-listen-do/
http://sut5.co.uk/sLJmViWZsXztuLvfioja8fb0oKan__7xr_Ot-qv4q-C04uLm7e7gu-sFpu7e3reUlZKQwdanwtqvz9mqiZyGhpTclJuakZud15mUkdjMRm5yZmogNUFhbS84SDxHSlYiXl4kX05SSn1dYmZvS1hCYGRHYGNAX3JvSB5NWg...
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